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6th Novr 8

Sir

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of the

29th Ultimo, reporting that there

are some Indians at the

Manariiau Post who are on¬

a very destitute cercumstance

and referring particularly to

the cases of three Indians, and

asking that relief may be

afforded them by the Dept.

and in reply I have to inform

you that a copy of your letter

has been forwarded to the

Hudson's Bay Co at Montreal for

report.

Your obedient servant

ev. Leproton Esq. S. Vankou

Deputy of the Supelence
Three Rivers

Idnan Offiic
P. Q.
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